
BOARD MEETING

October 19, 2024

The meeting was called to order by Ryan Cunnningham at 12:20 at the pool house. Those in

attendance were Ryan, Doug Willis, Pam Gummel, Paul Kohl, Nancy Papineau, Liz Petterson and

Marilyn Laubach. 

Doug made the motion to keep the same officers for next year with the exception of Nancy Papineau

as vice chair. Paul gave the second. Motion passed. The officers for 2025 will be Ryan Cunningham

president, Nancy Papineau vice president, Pam, Gummel treasurer and Marilyn Laubach secretary.

Members at Large are Paul Kohl, Doug Willis and Liz Peterson. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Marilyn Laubach, secretary


